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March 16, 2018 
 
 
Trio Development Corporation 
Attention:  Lawrence R. Shortz 
1701 NW 22 Court     EMAIL TRANSMITTAL 
Pompano Beach, FL  33069 
larry@triodevelopment.com 
chris@triodevelopment.com 
 
RE: Solicitation No. Y2114640B1, Sewer Lift Station, Rehabilitation and Repair 
 
 
Dear Mr. Shortz: 
 
This is to confirm that the Board of County Commissioners at its meeting held on February 6, 2018 under Agenda Item 
No. 10, conditionally accepted your solicitation response on the subject solicitation.  The required payment and 
performance bond has been received and recorded with Broward County Records, Taxes and Treasury Division. 
 
A tabulation of all responses received is enclosed, with item(s) awarded to your firm indicated.   
 
The Contract is in effect for the period beginning February 6, 2018 and ending February 5, 2019. Purchase Order(s) 
will be placed as and when required. 
 
A copy of this Notice, with a copy of your solicitation response, including all terms and conditions, is being forwarded 
to all Using Agencies. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with Broward County. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Brenda J. Billingsley, Director 
Purchasing Division 
 
 
 
By: _____________________________ 

Nancy Olesen, Purchasing Agent 
 
 
C:  Jeff Clark, Water and Wastewater Services 
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